Dalton Select Board Meeting
Minutes of March 26, 2018

Present were Selectmen: Kathy Barden and Nancy McVetty

Called to order 6:30 PM
The minutes were read. Kathy made a motion to accept. Nancy seconded. Approved 2-0

Checks were signed. The DRA forms due after Town Meeting were completed and ready for
Selectboard signatures.

Because of Jay McCusker’s absence the chair position was not nominated. It will be done at the
next meeting on April 9, 2018.

The Mowing Ad is starting in the paper this week. The bids are due April 23,2018 @ 4 PM
and will be opened at that night’s meeting.

Mark Vander-Heyden came in and got the information needed to update the Town’s sewer map
as requested by Lunenburg Fire District.

Jessie reminded Nancy that the Planning Board members need to reappoint their board
members that expire this year. They will do that at their April 4, 201 8 meeting.

Vickie Ayer from DRA would like to meet to discuss the 2018 Revaluation. She is willing to
come to a regular board meeting. Jessie will get that set up.

Kim and David Doolan were appointed as Trustee’s of the Trust Funds for 1 year. They came
and got sworn in. Cathleen Fountain will be handing all the Trustee materials over to Kim.
Kim will be the treasurer of the Trust Funds. Since they are appointed, they will run for the
remaining terms of those positions at next year’s town election.

Nancy and Kathy both spoke about it being so nice to have younger folks come join in the
workings of the town.

No further business.
Meeting adjourned 6:45 PM

Next meeting April 9, 2018
Respectfully submitted,

Jessie Wentworth
Administrative Assistant
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